
ELLINGTON PRIMARY SCHOOL               12th July, 2021 

 

Dear Parents & Carers of Year 6 Children, 

Leavers’ Assembly – Wednesday 14th July - 1.30pm 
 
As advertised, Leavers’ assembly will be held outside and socially distanced.  The assembly will take 
place on the MUGA at 1.30pm on Wednesday and family members (parents, grandparents etc.) 
attending should enter via the side gate next to the community lounge.  Please remain 2 metres 
apart whilst waiting to enter the Muga, where seats will be arranged in family groups to enable you 
to remain distanced.  Please wear face coverings if you are able to do so. 
 
Although our arrangements for Leavers’ assembly are unusual, due to Covid regulations to which we 
still have to adhere, we will do our very best to make it an enjoyable occasion and a fitting send off 
for the children.   
 
The assembly will end with the traditional ringing of the bell by the children to avoid large gatherings 
at the end of the day on Friday when this would normally take place.  Although videos and 
photographs cannot be taken during the assembly, you will be able to take a photograph of your 
own child at this point.   
 
You are welcome to take your children home at the end of the assembly, along with any siblings who 
can join you in your family groups for the assembly if you would like them to.   
 
Please make sure you have tissues handy as this is always an emotional event. 
 
Please note that due to the assembly, the PE lesson for Year 6 children will be held on Thursday. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr K Vardy 
Headteacher 
 
 


